CA-NLH-117
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Please refer to the response for PUB-NLH-212 and the Reliability & Availability
Assessment of the HVdc Island Link. Has a similar reliability and availability report
been completed for the Maritime Transmission Link? If yes, please provide a copy

of the report. If no, please provide the date this report will be completed.

The Maritime Link is being constructed by Emera Newfoundland and Labrador after
approval for the project was granted by the Nova Scotia Utility and Review Board
(UARB). The UARB regulates the reliability, technical design standards, long term
operation and management of the Maritime Link. Documents filed with the UARB

are accessible at http://nsuarb.novascotia.ca.
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